
To: Dr. Charles Johns

Board of Education

From: Brad Swanson

Date: May 9, 2022

Re: Retirement Declarations: Non-Certified Staff

New Declaration:

The following staff member intends to retire on June 30, 2024, under the GESPA

Contract.

GBN GBO GBS

None None None

Changed Declarations:

On May 18, 2020, the Board of Education approved the following retirements under

Board Policy 6433. The following staff members have requested to update their

retirement dates accordingly.

GBS Previous Date New Date

Richard Frantell June 2025 June 2022

GBN Previous Date New Date

Gary Winkle June 2025 June 2023


